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Work Summary: 

1. Quotes from Dell for the computer refresh of summer 2023 (Staff & Student) are being 

finalized.  

2. ZeroEyes gun detection initial implementation calls are schedule for the week of 3/14 

3. Acquiring a quote for additional cameras at Bullock, Rodgers, Bowe, GHS and 

Operations building  

4. Phase II of network upgrades are still on hold as we await key network equipment to 

complete the project. However, we are meeting with the network engineer assigned to the 

project to begin laying out the scope later this month.  

5. Phone upgrade project continues. Phone and voicemail system software has now been 

upgraded to latest versions.   

6. Cisco Duo 2FA project will be scheduled and implemented on key staff members dealing 

with sensitive information. 

7. OpManager networking monitoring solution has been fully built out and configured to 

monitor and send alerts for key network equipment being down.  

8. Awaiting final printer refresh quotes this month for final review and eventual 

replacement of our expiring printer fleet lease this summer of 23’.   

Work Order Statistics – as of 3:00 pm on 3/10/23 

Closed Work Orders: 382 

Open Work Orders: 100 

 

Professional Development: 

• IT Dept is actively looking for Google Admin training as the district looks towards 

using Chromebooks K-12 summer 23’. 

• Pilot of Senso (Classroom Management Software) is being scheduled this month at 

Bullock, Bowe, & GHS. Possible purchase in 23/24 school year replacing Impero.   

 


